
Finance Committee Report to Parish Council 

 

The Finance Committee has met regularly via Zoom. 

We have presented to the parish the year-end financial report, the final of our quarterly reports to the 

congregation.   

We are pleased to report that under the leadership of its Chair, Joel Hefty, the Investment Committee 

has successfully moved our investment portfolio to the firm of Jarislowsky Fraser, following the lead of 

the diocese. 

We have worked to present a budget for 2021 that, assuming we concentrate on fundraising for the 

projects we are undertaking, will go a long way to achieving our goal of financial sustainability. 

We are recommending to the Wardens and Parish Council that a Stewardship Committee be established 

for the parish.  This has long been talked about, we believe it is important that now we take action. 

Proposed motion: 

 That  a Stewardship Committee be established as committee of Parish Council, reporting to 

Parish Council, with the primary goal of enhancing and expanding the culture of stewardship.  

Membership and terms of reference to be determined. 

 

Submitted on behalf of the Committee 

Joan Huzar, Chair 

Feb. 6, 2021 

 

 

 

 


